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     30th  of September 2021 

Sea Commerce 

Att: Captain Saleem Alavi 

 

Letter of Appreciation 

 

Dear Sea Commerce (America), INC.Team,, 

We sincerely appreciate your exceptional work in raising awareness of methanol in the marine 

industry. Your global series of seminars since 2018 has been critical in educating key stakeholders 

on the regulatory, technical, and commercial aspects of methanol as a marine fuel.  

By providing a platform for experts to share knowledge and expertise, you have played a 

significant role in promoting methanol as a viable alternative to traditional marine fuels. We are 

grateful for your dedication to this important cause and look forward to continuing to work 

together to promote sustainable and efficient fuels in the maritime industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fredrik Stübner 

Director Ship Management, Marinvest AB 

 

 

  


